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LEAD-IN-WATER ANNUAL NOTICE - 2018-2019 SCHOOL YEAR 

 

Minnesota Statute 121A.335 requires public school buildings serving kindergarten through grade 12 to test for lead 

in water every 5 years.  This statute also requires school districts to make the results of the testing available to the 

public for review and to notify parents of the availability of the information.   

 

Kenyon-Wanamingo School District has a lead in water management plan and testing program that complies with 

Minnesota Statute 121A.335, as well as recommendations from the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) and 

the Minnesota Department of Health (MDH).   

 

The district policy can be viewed at this link:   

http://www.kw.k12.mn.us/sites/kw.k12.mn.us/files/807_addendum_-_lead-in-water_mgmt_plan_-

_sb_approval_6.25.2018.pdf 

 

For further information or questions on the district’s lead in water testing program, please contact Paul Clauson, 

District Facilities Manager at 507-789-6186 Ext. 7023. 
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